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From: Nathan Bishop <info@midasgoldcomments.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 6:35 PM
To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Comments on Midas Gold project

DEAR MS JACKSON, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the U.S. Forest Service's permitting 
process. This is an important project for Valley County and will have a significant impact on the community. As someone 
who explores, plays and cares about this region of Idaho's backcountry, I want to make sure the Stibnite Gold Project is 
done the right way. 
 
The site is rich in gold deposits but it also has antimony, which was recently deemed a critical by the federal 
government. Antimony is used as a fire retardant and metal strengthener. It is used in everything from batteries, 
textiles, cell phones, plastics and cable sheathing. Right now, the U.S. doesn't have a domestic antimony mine. The 
Stibnite Gold Project could provide one-quarter of the American demand for antimony in the country. This is so 
important with the current tenuous trade relations in our country. 
 
As the U.S. Forest Service and other state and federal agencies review the proposed plan and determine the course of 
action, I encourage you to consider and appropriately weigh the positive benefits Midas Gold will have on Idaho. We 
need to move this project ahead after the 60-day comment period. Alternative Two truly is a win-win opportunity for 
Idahoans and the environment. 
 
Yours, 
 
 
Nathan Bishop 
 
 


